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Cipes Pediatric Dentistry Staff Attends Educational Sessions
American Academy of Pediatric Dentistry Annual Meeting in NYC

WEST HARTFORD, Ct., July 20, 2011...With a practice goal of lifelong learning, it’s no surprise that the
doctors and 12 employees of Cipes Pediatric Dentistry pursued the educational offerings at the annual
American Academy of Pediatric Dentistry (AAPD) four-day, meeting recently.

“Our goal has always been to ensure that our entire staff has the most up-to-date information available
as we address patient needs, questions and concerns,” said Monica Cipes, D.M.D., M.S.D., Board
certified. “This annual session is great opportunity to network with other dental staff members, as well
as nationally recognized pediatric dentists.

“We believe the best patient care requires a lifelong commitment to learning and we work hard at that.
We pride ourselves on being current in our specialties. The AAPD meeting is an excellent resource for
the most recent information throughout pediatric dentistry.”

All participated in a day-long course “The Well Behaved Child” by syndicated columnist and psychologist
John Rosemond; and heard a keynote address by veteran newswoman and author Deborah Norville,
whose titles include Golden Books on dispelling children’s fears of dreams and building children’s self
esteem.

The group also attended various educational sessions depending on their positions within the practice.
These included topics such as infant oral health, restorative dentistry, minimally invasive dentistry, as
well as more specialized topics such as specific treatments for malocclusions, cleft lip and palate,
advancing stem cell technology and child advocacy.

ABOUT CIPES PEDIATRIC DENTISTRY

Cipes Pediatric Dentistry is led by a mother-daughter team of pediatric dentists with both a love for
children, as well as additional dental training and experience with infants, children and teens. For more
than 25 years, their pediatric dental office has provided care to children of all ages. Both obtained their
DMDs and specialty certification in pediatric dentistry from the University of Connecticut (UCONN). Dr.
Cipes also holds a master’s degree in dental science from UCONN School of Dental Medicine and is
Board certified by the American Board of Pediatric Dentistry. www.cipespediatricdentistry.com

ABOUT AMERICAN ACADEMY OF PEDIATRIC DENTISTRY (AAPD)



The AAPD is the membership organization representing the specialty of pediatric dentistry. 8,000
members serve as primary care providers for millions of children from infancy through adolescence.
http://www.aapd.org/




